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I am strongly opposed to SB 1539- A engrossed. I do not want an unelected official to 

have unchecked power over myself or any other Oregonian as I feel it is not their 

place to have such power. There is a reason why we, the people, elect officials into 

office to help make our voices heard! Please do not pass this bill, as it is not up to the 

OHA or any other unelected official to make such important decisions that can greatly 

impact our lives.  


